
Please contact: 
 Mrs. Alyson Grippo @  

718-667-8686 ext. 21130 
aruggierogrippo@schools.nyc.gov 

New Dorp High School 
&  

Port Richmond High School  
Present 

Ryan’s Story 
“If We Only Knew, If He Only Told Us” 

 

 

 
Date:   

Thursday, December 11, 2014 

Time: 
7:00-8:30 pm 

Location:   
New Dorp High School 

465 New Dorp Lane 
SI, NY 10306 

PARENTS ONLY PLEASE! 
Sensitive material will be discussed. 

 
Mr. Halligan’s lecture is 

entitled:  

“Bullying, Cyber-

bullying and Youth 

Depression.”  

Through personal 
experience he will 

provide strategies to 
take preventive      

actions with                 
our own children 

 

More information about Mr. Halligan can 

be found at www.RyanPatrickHalligan.org 

In Loving memory of   

Ryan Patrick Halligan  

1989-2003 

Parent Presentation 

http://www.RyanPatrickHalligan.org

